Assessing Department
Michelle Wu, Mayor
March 8, 2022
Alex Geourntas
City Clerk
Boston City Hall

Room 601
Boston, MA 02201

RE: Request to Administer Oath of Office
Dear Alex Geourntas:

Pursuant to MGL Ch. 41 Sec. 29, Walter Hyde (ee id: 165911) has been appointed to the Principal
Administrative Assistant position in the Commercial Unit in Assessing, effective September 6, 2021.
Walter resides at 217 Beacon Street, Basement Rear Boston, MA 02116.

I respectfully request that he be administered the Oath of Office.

Patricia Marcella can arrange his availability; she can be reached at 617-635-4555.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

A
Nicholas Arinietlo

Commissioner, Assessing
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